Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
Region VII-Central Visayas
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BOHOL

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

March 9, 2021

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. } =7 s. 2021

PHILIPPINE POSTAL CORPORATION (PHLPOST) AND UNIVERSAL POSTAL
UNION’S (UPU) 50™ INTERNATIONAL LETTER WRITING COMPETITION FOR
YOUNG PEOPLE 2021

TO: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
CID & SGOD Chiefs
Education Program Supervisors
Schools District Supervisors
School Principals, Public & Private Secondary Schools
All Others Concerned

1. Attached is an OU-LAPP Memo No. 0-112, S.2021 dated March 2, 2021 entitled
PHILIPPINE POSTAL CORPORATION (PHLPOST) AND UNIVERSAL POSTAL
UNION’S (UPU) 50™ INTERNATIONAL LETTER WRITING COMPETITION FOR
YOUNG PEOPLE 2021.

2. For more details, please refer to the attached memorandum.

3. Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

BIANITQ A. DAGATAN EdD, CESO V{/
Schools Division Superintendent
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Republic of tljé Philippines
Department of Education

OFFICE OF THE UNDERSECRETARY
TANGGAPAN NG PANGALAWANG KALIHIM

MEMORANDUM
OU-LAPP NO. Q-112, 5.2021

FOR : REGIONAL DIRECTORS
SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS
PUBLIC AND PRIVATE ELEMENTARY AND
SECONDARY SCHOOLS HEADS
ALL OTHERS CONCERNED

FROM .C.
Undersecretary

SUBJECT : PHILIPPINE POSTAL CORPORATION (PHLPOST)
AND UNIVERSAL POSTAL UNION’S (UPU) 50
INTERNATIONAL LETTER WRITING COMPETITION
FOR YOUNG PEOPLE 2021

DATE : March 2, 2021

The Philippine Postal Corporation (PHLPost) annually sponsors the
Commemorative Stamps for the celebration of National Teachers’ Month.
This year, PHLPost and the Universal Postal Union (UPU) will be holding the
50" International Letter Writing Competition for Young People 2021. Said
letter writing competition aims to intensify the promotion of literacy through
letter writing. The contest is designed to develop young people’s skills in
composition and the ability to express their thoughts clearly, to fPSter
enjoyment of letter-writing and to help strengthen the bonds of international
friendship. The contest’s theme is “Write a Letter to a Family Member
about Your Experience of COVID-19”.

The contest is open to all high school learners (15 years or _you.nger) from
both public and private schools. To encourage the partlc1pgtlon of the
learners and advance PHLPost’s advocacy, homeroom or English teachers
may make letter writing as a project for the learners. Entr.ues may only be
submitted via Domestic Express Mail Service (DEMS). Entries sent to other
courier services will be automatically disqualified.



